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CHAPIN H.S. DIGS RIO BOSQUE 
 

It’s a Rio Bosque tradition.  On March 24, environ-
mental science students from Chapin High School 
were back for the 6th consecutive year to plant 
native shrubs and grasses grown from seed in their 
classroom.  Included were many seedlings of two 
native river-valley shrubs – wolfberry and seep-
willow – started from seeds collected at the park last 

http://research.utep.edu/Default.aspx?tabid=43770


http://research.utep.edu/Default.aspx?tabid=65792
http://admin.utep.edu/Default.aspx?tabid=59900
http://www.riobosque.org/

